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26th April 2017 

 

  

Dear Parent 

 

As part of the Geography Curriculum, Year 5 will be visiting Cassiobury Park on Tuesday 9th May 

to take part in workshops that cover their river fieldwork studies. 

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink in a plastic bottle.  Children 

should also bring a raincoat, and they will need wellies, or shoes they can get wet, to change into. 

 

We also need parent helpers.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you are able to assist. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £2 per child to cover the cost of the workshops.  If we do not 

receive enough contributions then the event will have to be cancelled. 

 

Please return the slip below with your payment by Monday 8th May.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr P McEntee 

Headteacher 

 

����---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

To:  Mrs Crabtree/Mr Schwab 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………….. Class ……………………. 

 

I enclose £2 for the Cassiobury Park workshop. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 

 

Contact mobile number …………………………………………………… 

 

 


